
Rules Committee, 

Dear Oregon Senators,  

Please pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. We feel it is past time to 

make our elections more fair and direct.The U.S. Constitution specifically assigns the job of choosing 

the method of awarding electoral votes to the state legislatures so it is time for the Oregon 

legislature to do what they were elected to do.  

Thank you,  

Michele Pereira 

Michele Pereira  
wallsmi1@gmail.com  
1407 tolman creek road  
ashland, Oregon 97520 
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